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Oct 05, 2025 
Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

      To report sexual misconduct on the part of a priest, deacon, or individual representing the Diocese of Crookston, its  
      parishes, or its schools, call your local law enforcement, then contact the diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator at  
      218-281-7895.  Help is available 24-hours a day and all calls are confidential. 

 

We welcome Bishop Cozzens to celebrate the 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time at the Vigil Mass this      

weekend and formal installation of Fr. Nate Brunn as Pastor of Holy Rosary Parish. This is a significant   

moment in the life of our parish and Fr. Nate. Congratulations Fr. Nate! 

Holy Rosary School Marathon for Non-Public Education rolls out the parking lot early afternoon this   

Sunday. This is a big day to build relationships with new school families and to continue to build               

relationships with youth and Mom’s and Dad’s committed to the success of the school. Thank you to all   

corporate sponsors and individual sponsors to make this fundraiser a success for the school. 

The Vocations Monstrance arrives at Holy Rosary next week. Monstrance was blessed by Pope Benedict 

and regularly travels the Nation reminding Catholics to pray for Vocations to the Priesthood and concreted 

life. Consider spending time with Jesus in prayer for Vocations in the Diocese of Crookston 

The dates and times for exposition of the Blessed Sacrament in the Adoration Chapel: 

Tuesday, October 7th, 9 am – 6 pm – Memorial of Our Lady of the Rosary 

Wednesday, October 8th, 6:30 – 7:45 pm (Faith Formation Youth) 

Thursday, October 9th, 5 – 5:55 pm, followed by 6 pm Mass 

Friday, October 10th, 9 am – 12 noon, come as you are. 

 

The Parish Festival is taking place next Sunday, October 12th. Plan to attend the 11 am Mass to kick off the 

festival. Then head down to the Parish Center for the chicken dinner, plus pizza and hot dogs. The parish      

festival tradition includes Bingo, Kids Games, Farmers Market and more. Come for the food and enjoy the 

fun! 

“For God did not give us a spirit of cowardice but rather of power and love and self-control.”  2 Timothy 1:7 
 

Many of us compartmentalize our faith, we bring it out only when we attend Mass or when we attend a parish event.  
Being a good steward requires discipline and striving to put God first in everything - all the time.  The next time you 
are at a neighborhood party or at work or out shopping, would your words and actions signal to others that you are a 
good and faithful servant of our Lord? 

 

Pastor: Father Nate Brunn 
Deacon: Deacon Gary Hager 
School Principal: Cathy Larson 
School Office Manager: Beth Gilbert 
Parish Administrator: John Wilke 
Parish Receptionists: Nate Flugel & Mary Anderson 
Stewardship & Development: Jamie McDougall 
Music & Liturgy: Abby Berg 
Family Catechesis: Kathy Olson 
Youth Evangelization & Discipleship: Tess Kalberer 
Coord. of Adult Catechesis: Jamie McDougall 
Director of Maintenance: Charles Vareberg 

 

Trustees: Debbie Carlson, Tom Lundberg 

Finance Council: Tom Lundberg, Ed Geffre, Lori Lehmann, Rob Woytassek 

Pastoral Council: Jen Wilke, Steve Carlson, Debbie Carlson, Laverne Moltzan, 

Bienvenida Grimsley, Mike Sidders, Ava Klemm, Sabrina Johnson, Mary Hager 

School Council: Amber Blair, Lori Guenther, Bill Wilke, Katie Watland,  

Aron Badurek, Tony Schmitz, Tess Kalberer, Susan Deraney, Abby Becker 

Parish Staff Trustees and Councils 

 

Evan Olsen, Gail Welter, Michael & Deanna Soukup, J. Ram, Jean LeDoux, Keith Friedsam, and Joan Carr 
 

When adding someone to the prayer list, please ask for their permission to do so and then contact the parish office. Names are left on the prayer list for four weeks. 

Please Remember Those Who Have Asked For Our Prayers 

Congratulations to Wesley Mitchell Zerr, son of Mitchell and Brittanie Zerr, baptized this      

weekend at Holy Rosary. Please keep Wesley, his parents and godparents in your prayers as he      

begins his new life in Jesus Christ! 



News & Events Schedules and Meetings  

Liturgical        
Ministries 

Oct 11 - Sat. 

5:00 PM 

Oct 12 - Sun. 

 9:00 AM 

Oct 12 - Sun. 

 11:00 AM 

Eucharistic Minister Josh Hramec 
Jane Lunde  

Deacon Gary Hager 
Mary Schutz  

Lauretta Kapphahn 
Thomas Leach  

Eucharistic Minister             
(Clean vessels) 

Don Spitzley 
Carrie Tobkin  

Laverne Bourdeau 
Abby Leach  

HELP NEEDED 
Dale Storey  

Minister of the  
Precious Blood 

Matt Brenk 
Mary Brenk 
Lora Buntje 
Ed Geffre 
Tricia Geffre  

Debbie Carlson 
Carol Foltz 
HELP NEEDED 
HELP NEEDED 
HELP NEEDED 

Vanessa Collmann 
Shirley Eidenschink 
HELP NEEDED 
HELP NEEDED 
Cindy Myhre  

Lector 1 -  
Book of Gospels 

Paul Tobkin  Lindy Franco  Lisa Jasken  

Lector 2 -  
Prayer of the Faithful 

Tricia Geffre  Steven Carlson  Lance Collmann  

Altar Servers 
Justice Haaland 

Joseph Thomas  

Mason Flugel 
Marcus Flugel  

Isabella Richard 

Ethan Richard  

Cantor Jamie McDougall  Abby Berg  Abby Berg  

Accompanist Kate Campos  Heather Trowbridge  Heather Trowbridge  

Media Minister Luke Tobkin  Jean Moe  Tami Heimark 

Sacristan James Utecht  Cheryl Knopf 

Joe Ed Knopf  
Mary Hager  

Greeter / Usher 

Greg Mueller 

Dennis Redig 

HELP NEEDED 

HELP NEEDED 

Phillip Gilbert 

Rich Haverkamp 

Todd Kallstrom 

HELP NEEDED 

Michael Labine 
HELP NEEDED 

HELP NEEDED 

HELP NEEDED 

Stewardship 
     

 Last Week:                     $ 13,357.05  

    This Fiscal Year to Date:     $ 207,630.13 

   Mass Attendance  

Saturday 5 PM:  333 

Sunday 9 AM:  249 

Sunday 11 AM:  220 

Monday Oct 06  

4:00 PM Youth Committee Mtg Living Room 

5:30 PM Bell Choir Rehearsal Church 

6:30 PM Choir Rehearsal Church 

Tuesday Oct 07  

8:00 AM Rosary Church 

8:30 AM Mass +Anne Nielson Church 

9:00 AM-6:00 PM Adoration Chapel 

9:30 AM Bible Study Group Fatima Room 

Noon OA Group Fatima Room 

5:00 PM Woman's Cursillo Group Living Room 

7:30 PM Exodus 90 Group Living Room 

Wednesday Oct 08  

8:30 AM Rosary Living Room 

9:00 AM Mass +Isaac Jr & +Lottie Thomas Church 

9:30 AM Coffee Group Lourdes 

6:00 PM Feeding the Faith Gym 

6:30 PM Faith Formation Gym/Church 

Thursday Oct 09  

Noon Al Anon Fatima 

3:15 PM CGS After School Care Living Room 

3:45 PM CGS Atrium 

5:00 PM Men’s Cursillo Group Fatima 

6:00 PM Mass +John Moran Church 

7:00 PM The Chosen Viewing Group S5 Living Room 

Friday Oct 10  

8:00 AM Rosary Church 

8:30 AM Mass +Anne Nielson Church 

10:00 AM Mass Ecuman 

Saturday Oct 11   

7:00 PM Men's Prayer Group Fatima 

4:00 PM Confession Church 

5:00 PM  Mass +Ross Olson Church 

Sunday Oct 12 - Parish Festival   

9:00 AM Children's Liturgy of the Word (CLOW) Living Room 

9:00 AM Mass +James Runger Church 

10:15 AM Confession Church 

11:00 AM Mass ~For the People Church 

11:00 AM Baptism Church 

Noon - 3:00 PM Parish Festival Parish Center 

         BAPTISM:  If you plan to present your child for Baptism, contact Kathy Olson at: kaolson@holyrosarycc.org or 218-847-1393.  
         RECONCILIATION:  Saturdays 4:00-4:45pm, Sundays at 10:15am 
         MARRIAGE: Those wishing to celebrate the sacrament of Marriage are asked to contact Fr. Nate at least six months                                                                                            

         prior to the intended date of the celebration.  

       

Project Rachel - Confidential Care for Post-Abortive  
Women and Men  

 

If you or someone you know is in need 
of healing, hope and reconciliation after 
abortion. Please call 218-470-0112. 

Would you like to become Catholic or learn more about Catholicism to 

grow in your faith? The Order of Christian Initiation for Adults (OCIA) 

can help you. OCIA meets on Sunday from 10-11am. This week on 

Oct. 5 we will join in fellowship at the pancake breakfast in St. John’s 

Hall for a Q&A session with Father Nate.                                        

                   

     All Are Welcome,  

All Are Welcome,  

All Are Welcome  

In This Place!!! 

The Holy Father’s Prayer Intentions of the Month 

For collaboration between different religious traditions 
 

Let us pray that believers in different religious traditions might work together  
to defend and promote peace, justice, and human fraternity.  


